Community Meeting

Regarding a proposed 17-Unit Housing Development 801 Donohoe St

Thursday, October 9, 2025 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

PLEASE NOTE DATE CHANGE FROM 10/02/25

The Community Room at East Palo Alto YMCA 550 Bell Street (in the rear)

There will be a presentation followed by dialogue, and an opportunity for community input and feedback.

Refreshments and Spanish translation provided. Children are welcome to attend with their parents.



Questions?

Frolic Community Contact: Natasha Sadikin, natasha@frolic.community, (415) 350-9563 EPACANDO Contact: Ofelia Bello, obello@epacando.org, (650) 473-9838 Ext. 006 City Staff Contact: Alvin Jen, ajen@cityofepa.org, (650) 853-3128